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Granville Grapevine 

From the Principal’s desk…………... 

Dear Parents and students,  

As the school year, draws to an end, I 
would again like to thank the fantastic 
staff we have at Granville Public School 
for the wonderful work they do every day 
supporting the students at our school. 
We are truly fortunate to have such a 
caring and dedicated staff at our school. 
 
Sadly, at the end of the year some staff 
take up new positions and I would like to 
thank Mrs Fares and Mrs Brogden for all 
that they have done and wish them all 
the best as they take up their new                  
permanent positions at Westmead Public 
School in 2018. 
 
Mrs Shani Gale, Assistant Principal      
Support Unit, who is currently seconded 
to Student Wellbeing at Nirimba District 
Office, has been successful through     
Merit Selection, in gaining the newly    
established Assistant Principal Support 
at Yates Avenue Public School, which                           
commences on 29 January 2018. 
 
In addition, I would like to say thank you 
to Mrs Goddard for her efforts and                 
support for all students throughout her 
tenure at Granville Public School, as she 
will be taking up an appointment at 
Hornsby North Public School, at the                   
commencement of 2018. 
 
Miss Flusk will be leaving us to travel and 
teach in England. I wish her well in her 
adventures and hope that she will remain 
in contact with the school throughout her 
travels and upon her return to Australia. 
 
I would also like to congratulate Ms 

McLennan and Ms Choi on their                     
appointment to Granville Public School, 
through Merit Selection, as Specialist 
Teachers in English as Additional                 
Language, commencing 29 January 
2018. 
 
To the wonderful parents who provided 
breakfast for the school staff on  
Wednesday 13 December, the staff and I 
thank you for the breakfast and your     
continued support in delivering quality 
education to your children. 
 
A very special thank you to ALL who                   
provided presents for the GIVING TREE 
this year. I thank you on behalf of all the 
recipients of these heart felt presents 
they will receive 
on Christmas 
Day. A small  
gesture such as 
this ensures that 
someone will 
have a little ray of 
sunshine on this 
special day. 
 
 
Finally, my final message for the year, I 
would like to wish everyone a wonderful 
Christmas, summer vacation and an                     
enjoyable time with your family. Students 
in Years 1 to 6 return to school 
on Tuesday 30 January. 
 

Gregory Grinham                                                 

Principal 

 

 

 

UPCOMING  

IMPORTANT 

DATES 

DEC 

15 Last Day of Term 4 
 

JAN 2018 

30 Term 1 begins – students 

 return to school 

 

Due to safety                

concerns. 

 

ALL INFANTS AND  

PRIMARY                        

STUDENTS ARE TO 

ENTER AND   EXIT 

THE SCHOOL VIA 

THE LENA STREET 

OR WILLIAM STREET 

GATES.  

Daniel Street and 

Florrie Street gates 

will now be closed. 

2018  

SCHOOL          

TERMS 
 

TERM 1    

30/01/18 - 13/04/18 

TERM 2    

01/05/18 - 06/07/18 

TERM 3    

24/07/18 - 28/09/18 

TERM 4    

15/10/18 - 19/12/18 

 



Granville Public School   Lena St, Granville NSW 2142 T: 9637 1083 F: 9897 1518  Email: granville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Live Life Well 
Information, facts and tips for better health 

Over the holidays remember: 
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